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Dear Gordon:
I got your name from Nels Nelson in Bozeman, Montana.  He indicated that you were interested in genealogy.

I am a distant relative of both Nels Nelson and you.  

I think the relationship is that your mother was Jenny Magnusson, right?

I show Jenny's mother as Brita Larsdotter.  Brita had a sister named Anna Maria Jonasdotter.  One of Anna's daughter's was named Anna Erika Josefina Persson.  Anna had a son named Kenneth Dahl, and Kenneth was my father.  

That makes us about second cousins once removed, if I figured it right.

If you have internet access, please send me an email message, or visit my web site listed above.

Feel free to give my name to any other relatives that are interested in genealogy.

Let me know if you want any of my genealogical information and I will be happy to send it to you.  I would also be very happy if you could share your genealogical information with me.

I recently got Inger Qvarnström's book from Sweden.  It is written in Swedish, but it appears to be well organized and well written.  I am in the process of having certain parts translated.  

It traces your ancestors as follows:

Gordon Houghton1, Jenny Magnusson2  Brita Larsdotter3 Anna Hag (Ersdotter?)4 Brita Halvarsdotter5 Brita Essing6 Gunnar Essing7 Anders Essing8 Måns Essing9
She only goes from Måns Essing to Anna Hag in the book I have.  Nels Nelson refers to Anna Hag as Anna Ersdotter, and I'm still trying to figure out some names.

She doesn't have much information on Måns Essing besides a birth date of 1684, but a bit more information on his wife Agnis Nilsdotter 1689 to 1767.  

Inger Qvarnström is still doing genealogical research in Sweden.  I write to her fairly often.  She asked me to try to find the descendants of Magnus Magnusson.  I have done some searching, but I think now you are the only one I have found.  I will share whatever information you give me to Inger Qvarnström.  I can also send you copies of various letters from Inger on various distant relatives.  

Anyway, please let me know if you are interested in genealogy and I will be happy to send you more information.  

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

